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Jerry Mangone, 60 Walden Court, West Islip; Mr. Mangone discussed the recent realignment of custodial 
positions within the district and the effect it has had on him personally and the unit at large. 
 
Kristina Delaney, 1026 Cassel Avenue Bay Shore;  Ms. Delaney spoke about school supplies and the 
timeliness of posting on the website required materials, student/class usage of elementary libraries and 
she compared class sizes between Oquenock and Manetuck Elementary Schools on the third grade level. 
 
Jessica Horvath, 1054 Celia Street, West Islip; Ms. Horvath discussed the class enrollment numbers in third 
grade at Oquenock Elementary School. 
 
Don Marmo, 1317 Wilson Place, West Islip; Mr. Marmo inquired about the purchase of textbooks, supply 
lists on the secondary level, the opening of the dates during heavy traffic periods, revenue initiatives 
regarding the closing of Kirdahy and Westbrook Elementary Schools and the Board’s commitment to 
transparency.    
 
Stacey Bressi, 11 East Court, West Islip; Ms. Bressi questioned the Board regarding third grade class 
enrollment numbers at Oquenock Elementary School and asked if consideration would be given to adding 
another class. 
 
Geri Bearden, 2 East Court, West Islip; Ms. Bearden asked the Board if plans had been finalized with the 
ASK US as it relates to program location. 
 
Catherine Artusa, 574 Peter Paul Drive, West Islip; Ms. Artusa asked the Board why she only recently 
learned of the reduction in class time in elementary library/media centers. 
 
 


